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ROYAL NEW ZEALAND YACHT SQUADRON 

STANDARD SAILING INSTRUCTIONS  
for all RNZYS Club Racing from 

1st October 2020 to 30th September 2021 
 

The Organising Authority: 

Royal New Zealand Yacht Squadron (RNZYS) 
181 Westhaven Drive, Westhaven, Auckland 1011 

Tel: 09 360 6800 | www. rnzys.org.nz | raceoffice@rnzys.org.nz 

 

Amendment 1: 
15.2 Clarification of VHF channel to use as indicated in 15.1. 

15.3 As a safety requirement, all boats must maintain a listening watch on VHF Radio on deck on 

channel 17 or 77 as indicated in 15.1 and channel 16 at all times while racing. Emergency 

communication must be made on channel 16. 

 

See Below: 

 

15. RADIO COMMUNICATION  

15.1 Yachts (and support boats) shall maintain a listening watch on VHF Channel 17 for all harbour 

racing and 77 for the Commodores Cup Series.  The failure to receive a radio message from the 

Race Committee will not be grounds for redress.  This changes RRS 62.1(a). 

15.2 Yachts must communicate with the Race Committee if withdrawing from the race either via VHF 

Channel 17 or 77 as indicated in 15.1, telephone or in person. 

15.3 As a safety requirement, all boats must maintain a listening watch on VHF Radio on deck on 

channel 17 or 77 as indicated in 15.1,  and channel 16 at all times while racing. Emergency 

communication must be made on channel 16. 

 

Signed: 

 
Rochelle Seagar 

Race Manager 

Royal New Zealand Yacht Squadron 

 

Dated: 22 October 2019 
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